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June 2013
Dear Fourth Grader,


Congratulations on your promotion and welcome to fourth grade!  Your fourth grade teacher is already looking forward to meeting you, and is planning curriculum that will make your next year of school fun, productive, and busy!  In order to be successful in fourth grade, you will need to keep your math, reading, and writing skills sharp this summer.  Here is what you need to do:

1.  Keep reviewing those math facts!  If you made the Math Masters, you may think you are finished with multiplication, but those facts slip away over the long summer if you don’t review!  During the first week of fourth grade, your teacher will be giving you quizzes in addition, subtraction, multiplication, and division, as well as an overall skills pretest. We measure proficiency in the facts area as the ability to answer 100 facts correctly in five minutes or less. 
2. Do you like to read?  The more you read, the more you enjoy reading.  During this long summer vacation, make a pact with yourself to read every day!  Did you know that if you read for only 15 minutes per day all summer, you will have read for over 20 hours by the time you return to school?  There is one mandatory summer reading assignment.  You must read at least one Reading Counts book from the summer reading list on the back of this letter.  Please be prepared to take a Reading Counts test during the second week of school.  
3. What is there to do when summer gets boring?  Think about those long car rides and those rainy days.  Think about those days when it seems even too hot to swim!  Write something! Start a journal and write about your great vacation or why you enjoy summer break!  Write a thank you note to grandma!  Create a picture book for your little brother.  These are just a few ideas to get you started. We will be doing A LOT of writing in fourth grade – keep that pencil flowing this summer and impress your new teacher with your writing fluency this fall!

We are excited about our upcoming year with you!  Have a super summer!

Sincerely,

Your fourth grade teachers

